GUTHRIES ROAD TEMPORARY TRAFFIC LIGHTS

From **Monday 8 June,** two-way traffic on Guthries Road near Factory Road will be managed with temporary traffic lights.

We are completing the work on making Factory Road a cul-de-sac and to do this work safely we will need to reduce Guthries Road to one lane.

Traffic Impact

From Monday 8 June for two weeks two-way traffic on Guthries Road will be managed with temporary traffic lights. These lights are on a timer and also vehicle activated.

Please allow a few minutes extra time for your travel in this area.

Thank you

Thank you for your cooperation. We have very much appreciated your patience over time.

We will have all local roads open to all traffic: Prestons, Radcliffe, Belfast, Guthries, Philpotts, Winters, Hills, Innes and Cranford by early September. No more road cones. The Belfast Road Bridge and Guthries Road realignment were officially opened to traffic in November 2018.

The new CNC motorway will be completed in December this year.



Two-way traffic on Guthries Road will be reduced to one lane and managed with traffic lights.



For more information, please call or email us:

0800 262 200

info@cncalliance.co.nz or sign up to receive updates at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc





